
INTRA EUROPE TRADE – New Service Launch - Libya Express (LBX) 

EUA Advisory 

May 13, 2025 

Dear valued ONE customer, 

We are delighted to announce the launch of our new Libya Express (LBX) service. 

Commencing in July, the new bi-weekly service is our first service to call directly at Libya, offering 

customers expanded regional coverage and enhanced global connectivity through our transshipment 

hub in Damietta, Egypt. 

Service Details and Launch Schedule: 

Libya Express (LBX) 

Rotation: Damietta ➔ Misurata ➔ Damietta 

Frequency: Bi-weekly (every 2 weeks) 

Commencement: July 2025 

 
At ONE were dedicated to continuously improving our services for you. The launch of our dedicated 

Libya service, alongside the strategic appointment of our highly experienced agent in Libya, Etihad 

Transport Shipping Company (ETIHAD), significantly expands our capabilities and commitment to the 

region, ensuring you receive the best possible support and expertise.  

We anticipate that this service will greatly benefit your logistics planning and further strengthen our 

collaboration. 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months


Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local sales account 

representative for additional support: 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

Please find our published schedule:  

https://ecomm.one-line.com/one-ecom/schedule/point-to-point-schedule?sessLocale=en 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location
https://ecomm.one-line.com/one-ecom/schedule/point-to-point-schedule?sessLocale=en

